
Important Informational Session 

Are you interested in learning 
about the benefits of becoming a 
regulated child care provider? 

JOIN US ONLINE:                September 17, 2020 
                          6:00 - 7:00 pm 
 

We'll discuss these benefits, good business practices, steps 
to becoming regulated and the process of regulation.   
 

After the session, if you are interested in becoming certified 
you can attend two of the required courses needed to 
become regulated in your county.   
 

Abusive Head Trauma (AHT)          Sept. 22nd    6:00 - 8:00 pm 
Sudden Infant Death Syndrome    Sept. 23rd    6:00 - 7:00 pm 
 

Prospective Providers attend FREE.   
Other interested persons may attend the above  

trainings at a registration fee of $20. 
 

To inquire about certification or to register for the 
sessions call or email: 
          Northwest Connection Family Resources 
          (800) 733-KIDS   nwconnection@ncfr.net 

                            no later than September 14, 2020  
 

A zoom link will be emailed to you prior to all sessions.                                                                      
 

Priority for registration is given to Prospective Providers.   


